


August 8, 2017
Marcel, Hector, Benjie Nycum and Lucille meet with DHW to present our business plan.

August 10 and 14, 2017
We responded to all landowners who submitted Expressions of Interest (land), informing them
who met the site criteria and those who did not.

Qctober 25, 2017
We have not received any feedback on our business case therefore, a letter is sent to DHW
reiterating our wish to work collaboratively with them on building a replacement facility.

December 11, 2017

Lucille and the leadership team met with DHW to explain how we plan to staff and operate our
new facility.

January 15, 2018
A copy of our draft operating budget is submitted to the DHW.,




